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Register and read a range of FREE ebooks! 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/reading-owl/library-page 

 

 This month’s year group focus. 

Class SR 

Class SR have been studying the visual literacy unit 

‘The One for all’ – a story about Geoff who perseveres 

in his aim to invent cans of beans to suit all parts of 

his changing life. From this, Class SR have practised 

the reading skills: inference and sequencing. One 

child said, “Now I know that when I make inferences I 

must look for clues. I am a detective to see if I am 

right.” 

 

Meet Inference Iggy – the dog who helps us learn how to 

infer a character’s feelings and motives. 

Share your passion for reading! 

Enthusiasm for reading goes a long 

way. Are you thrilled about a book 

you’re reading? Tell your child! Help 

them find reading materials they’ll 

love, too. If they see reading is an 

exciting activity, they are more likely 

to do it! 

  

 

 

 

Don’t forget! 

Parents or older 

children can log 

their daily reading 

homework on Go 

Read. 

 If you need log in details – ask your child’s  teacher. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Best selling author, Sarah Oliver, worked 

with our school virtually on World Book 

Day. Here are some of her books that 

your older children may like to read:  

         

 

FOR YOUNGER 

READERS….Have 

your child write 

their RWI RED 

words in glue, then 

cover them with 

glitter, sand or 

yarn. When dry, 

your child can trace 

them with their 

finger whilst 

reading the words. 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/reading-owl/library-page

